
Friday 27th June 2025 

Peace  Perseverance  Truthfulness  Courage  Compassion  Respect  

“Just as a body, though one, has many 

parts, but all its many parts form one 

body, so it is with Christ.” 

- Corinthians 12:12  

What a busy couple of weeks we have 

had! The Year 5 &6 children have been 

busily preparing their end of year play 

alongside finalising some excellent pieces 

of writing to take to Year 6 Warwickshire 

County Moderation. Our Year 1 children 

have been busy with Phonics assessments, 

Year 4 have completed their Multiplica-

tion Checks and Oak class are enjoying 

getting creative with their class assembly. 

Phew! That’s all on top of our usual busy 

days filled with teaching and learning.  

Mrs O’Shea will be returning for the final 

three weeks of the term and I know she’s 

looking forward to seeing everyone 

again.  

I hope you all have a wonderful, safe and 

peaceful summer holiday.  

Miss Jones 

Nurture, Inspire, Achieve! 

Pupil led Collective Worship 

 * Compassion * 

On Thursday 26th June, Will and Evan led an 

excellent collective worship on ‘Compassion’; 

exploring the meaning of the word and shar-

ing careful thoughts with the school communi-

ty. Children have been spotted using their val-

ue of compassion both in and out of the class-

room, earning House Points for their team. Well 

done! 



Stay Connected with Wootton Wawen Primary School!  

We’re excited to share that Wootton Wawen Primary School is now more active than 
ever on social media! From classroom highlights and special events to exciting learning 
opportunities and community celebrations, we’re using our platforms to showcase the 
wonderful things happening every day in our school. 

We warmly invite all parents, carers, and members of our wider community to: 

• Follow us 

• Like and share our posts 

• Join the conversation 

Your engagement helps us celebrate our pupils’ achievements and spread the word 
about the vibrant, nurturing environment we’re so proud of. 

- You can also find updates and links to our social media on our school website: 
www.woottonwawenprimaryschool.co.uk 

Let’s work together to share the Wootton Wawen spirit far and wide! 



Wishlist 

• Cable reels 

• Planks (sanded) 

• Guttering 

• Globes 

• Puppets 

• Lego 

• Play food 

• Play till 

• Building blocks 

• Magnetic tiles 

We are excited to be enhancing our Early Years and Key Stage 1 classrooms with more 

opportunities for play-based learning and continuous provision. Research shows that play 

is a powerful vehicle for learning, helping children to develop creativity, problem-solving 

skills, and emotional resilience. To bring this vision to life, we are creating rich, engaging 

environments filled with loose parts and open-ended resources that inspire imagination 

and exploration. However, as we work within tight budget constraints, we are reaching 

out to our wonderful school community for support.  

If you have any of these items at home and are happy to donate, please speak to Miss 

Bradshaw or Mrs Woods. Every contribution, big or small, will help us create a more vibrant 

and inspiring learning space. 

Thank you for your continued support and for being such an important part of our chil-

dren’s learning journey! 

• Small world play including Play 
mobil, trains, dolls, farm sets, 
dinosaurs, fairies etc… 

• Artificial plants, trees or flowers 

• Weighing scales  

• Measuring spoons 

• Measuring jugs (plastic) 

• Baking tins 

• Saucepans 

• Bowls 

• Kitchen utensils 

• Dominoes 

• Milk bottle lids 

• Buttons 

• Buckets (any size) 

• Fairy lights 

• Wooden dolls & house 

• Wooden pegs 

• Wooden easels 

• Wooden or wicker baskets 

• Bits of astro turf 

• Wooden tubes 

• Watering cans 

• Big paint brushes 

• Tuff Trays  

• Welly rack 

• Hoops 

• Plastic tweezers 

• Pots, cups and 
plates 

• Plastic animals 

• Vehicles 

• Water butts 



Oak Class assembly 

Our fabulous  Oak class have been getting crea-

tive with their story-telling, acting, singing and 

dancing in preparation for their Class assembly 

which took place today. We couldn’t believe that 

these children are only in Reception!  

What fabulous performers and story-tellers. We 

particularly enjoyed your ‘The Lion Sleeps tonight’ 

song and moves. Well done everyone! 

Inspire! 

Jaguar Land Rover Automotive programme 

On Tuesday 24th June, a team of staff from Jaguar Land Rover  

came to deliver an informative and inspiring programme 

around the automotive industry. There was so much to learn! 

There were interesting videos, a range of car parts, engine parts 

and, of course, the amazing vehicles for the 

children (and adults) to explore.  All of the chil-

dren were buzzing with excitement and en-

joyed pretending they were cruising their way 

down to the beach!  

An enormous thank you to Mrs Remy for organ-

ising this opportunity for the children. We are 

very grateful for the time spent,  inspiring the 

children at our school.  



Stars  of the Week! 

For: Kindness to others 

Nisha, Esmae, Jake,  

Raffi,Freddie K, Katie, Aria, All of Oak 
class,  

Year 1 Phonics Screening 

Wow! We are pleased to celebrate 

the results of our Year 1 Phonics 

Screening check.  

Children were required to read 40 real and 

pseudo words and all children scored 

above 36, which is above the pass mark of 

32. An enormous well done to all of the 

children and class teachers for their dedi-

cation to our school community.  

Achieve! 

And so it begins! 

 

Rehearsals have begun for our fabulous Sycamore class who have been excited to get in-

to the hall and put their singing practise and dance moves to good use. They have begun 

rehearsing for their end of year Play and so far, so good! Props are being made, outfits are 

being donned and we know you’re all in for a real treat! 



Wednesday 02/07/25 Half day transition to new classes 

Friday 04/07/25 2:15pm—Colour Run on School field 

Monday 07/07/25 Sports Week—details coming soon 

Thursday 10/07/25 Sports Day—details coming soon 

Thursday 10/07/25 Sycamore End of Year play 

Friday 11/07/25 End of Year Reports out to parents 

Monday 14/07/25—

Wednesday 16/07/25 

Sycamore Pioneer Residential 

Thursday 17/07/25 Final Celebration Assembly—2:30pm—Parents welcome 

Friday 18/07/25 Leaver’s Service at St Peter’s Church—9:30am 

Friday 18/07/25 Final Assembly—2:30pm—Year 6 Parents welcome 

Monday 21/07/25 Teacher Training Day 

 

Monday 01/09/25 Teacher Training Day 

Tuesday 02/09/25 All children back 

New Reception children in 8:45am—12noon—Parents attend picnic 

lunch with their child 

 

Wednesday 03/09/25 New Reception children in all day 


